

My name is Jean Keating, Executive Director of Lucas County Pit Crew and I support House Bill 148.

Our community, like most in Ohio, is overrun with unwanted dogs and cats. Having a pet is something that individuals of all walks of life enjoy, but not everyone has the ability to afford the expense of spay/neuter surgeries. The answer to ending the killing of companion animals in our communities is to make spay/neuter accessible and affordable to everyone.

We are very grateful that we receive a grant every year to help us provide spay/neuter surgeries to those in need, but we have spent those funds within 2-3 months of receiving them. Please move forward with HB 148!